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March 2011 Newsletter

Dear Jeannette,  

There is lots going on, as usual, and I hope you can
participate in some of the upcoming events.  Palliative
Pupus has been so successful that it will be held
bi-monthly now.  

_________________

Events for your March 2011 calendar

3/12 Your Family - Your Story
3/16 Palliative Pupus
3/27 Family Caregiver Awareness Day and Resource Fair
3/31 Kokua Mau meeting (@ St. Francis)

Sat. 3/12 Your Family - Your Story
Last chance for 2011: Janette Sargent-Hamill offers
once more her amazing  hands-on workshop for people
who want to learn about creating lasting remembrances
of loved ones incorporating photos, interviews, videos
and other resources.   
 
If you always wanted to attend one day, this is your
chance.  The workshop is limited to 15 participants. This
workshop will be held in Kailua.  Please distribute the
flyer and visit our website for details.      
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Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on.

Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau by
clicking here  or using the
Donate Now Button on the

Kokua Mau website


